
S is for Sesame Street in Communities Spring Training

Arizona PBS and Sesame Street in Communities are excited to present:  

“Caring for Each Other – Using SSIC for Health Emergencies”  

  This is a 1.5-hour professional development opportunity for Gila River Indian Community 
childcare providers, teachers, and parents of young children (0-8 years). 

As a result of COVID-19, families around the world are needing to adjust, adapt, and keep each other safe. In 
response, Sesame Workshop is launching the Caring for Each Other initiative.  We will talk through how to stay 
calm, in control and healthy with Sesame Street in Communities resources.    

Upon completion of the workshop and follow-up surveys, you will receive children’s books and other tools to 
support your important work with children and families.  Providers will also receive 1.5 credit hours of professional 
development credit in the Arizona Early Childhood Workforce and Professional Development Registry.   
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Workshop dates and times 

Friday, March 26 10 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 

Monday, April 5 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Friday, April 9 10 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 

Saturday, April 17 10 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 

Thursday, April 22 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Scan or click URL below to register online: 
http://bit.ly/2NpPbdz 

Questions…call 855-818-6613 

http://bit.ly/2NpPbdz

